The Antrim Planning Board met in the Selectmen's office on the above date at 7:35 P. M.

Present were Byron Butterfield, Chairman, Stanley Tenney, Howard Humphry, Sr., and Mildred Dudley.

Howard has talked with Mr. T. T. McDonald, Chairman of the Greenfield Planning Board and he will be willing to attend one of our meetings whenever we care to have him. The Secretary will write to invite him, also to thank him for the copy of the zoning ordinance, with proposed changes.

A discussion was held on whether or not to continue to work on the Trailer Ordinance or the Subdivision Plan, and it was decided to continue with the plan on Subdivision.

A member of the Planning Board has already been approached by a developer regarding land for an open-air theater, also an apartment building.

Byron and Mildred are to write up a subdivision plan to be mailed to each member before the next meeting.

We were reminded that we must bring in a proposal regarding the acceptance of streets at our next Town Meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 9:10 P. M.

Medica Dudley